
Kenilworth/
Romany
S t o r m  D r a i n a g e 
Improvement Project

Construction continues

Charlotte-Mecklenburg Storm Water Services and Hall 
Contracting Corporation continue with construction. Work 
began in March 2020 and is expected to be complete by 
September 2022.

Construction updates
•	 Stormwater box culvert and headwall installation adjacent 

to the Little Sugar Creek Greenway is complete.
•	 Storm drainage system and sanitary sewer installation 

between Little Sugar Creek Greenway and Romany Road 
is complete. Work continues along Romany Road within 
Atrium Health Carolina Medical Center campus. 

•	 Work will progress up Romany Road toward Kenilworth 
Avenue over the next few months. During this period, 
Romany Road between Kenilworth Avenue and Morehead 
Street will be closed to through traffic. The contractor 
will maintain access to Atrium Health’s facilities and the 
neighborhood, with signs assisting motorists. 
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